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Happy Holidays!

Water Levels and Rainfall

O
ne month remains in this wet
and wonderful year of 2016.
As we just celebrated

Thanksgiving, I’m sure that we all gave
much thanks for all of the rain that this
year produced. The rain events have
given us record high water levels in many
wells for months now and November was
no exception. This month, to no surprise,
water levels were still on the rise as
irrigating has ceased and we continue to
receive rainfall. Many wells in all three
counties, again, were reaching higher
levels than they had ever been since our
monitoring of them began. This month
we have received 1.99 inches of rain here
at the office and there is a high chance of
rain for the entire first weekend of
December. With more rainfall expected in
December, I predict that next month,
when I measure again, water levels will
have continued to rise. With not much 
more to report until late next month, I
wish you all a very merry Christmas!


	Water Levels and Rainfall

